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ROTARY CLUB OF CAMBRIDGE 

 
 

District 9455 Western Australia 

 

   Cambridge Courier – 2020/21 

 
 

 

Our next Rotary Meeting:  Wednesday, 10 February  
 

Speaker:  Prof John Newnham AM – 2020 Senior Australian of the Year 

Topic:  This is a combined meeting with the Matilda Bay Club; Matilda Bay Restaurant 

Crawley; 7.00 for 7.20 am; $32 incl. full breakfast; RSVP to Pres. Jeremy by this Friday 

please if you can attend. ( jeremypwood@bigpond.com or 0400 505 255) 
 

On Duty 10/2/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks: n/a                                                     Set up/Pack up: n/a  

Coming up soon – Thursday 18 February 
 

Speaker: Richard Court AC – this will be a combined meeting with the Scarborough Club (away) 
 

Speaker intro & thanks:  n/a                                                                      Set up/pack up: n/a  
                                    

We meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), 7.10 am for 7.30 am. IF A MEMBER 
CAN’T ATTEND OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY MONDAY MORNING via telephone 
(9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                                                                    Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary. 

          
 
 
 

Birthdays:  Stan Robins (8 Feb); Peter Pearse (10 Feb); Rod Lane (14 Feb)                                 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries:  Max Puddey (’04) 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 

 Our Club’s Guest Speaker sub-committee has been formed, and grateful thanks go to Peter Burns, Peter 

Wagner, David James and Mike Graham for volunteering. All Members should suggest a suitable Guest 

Speaker or Speakers by contacting one of these gentlemen please. Thank you! 

 The Floreat Forum is holding a “Join Our Club” Community event on Saturday 27 February between 

9.00 am and 12 noon, and we will be manning a table there in conjunction with the Cambridge 

Community Shed. We’ll be calling for volunteers shortly to attend on the day. 

 Members and any regular visitors to our Club who wish to attend next week’s meeting at Matilda Bay 

(Covid willing), please respond NOW – details are given above in red and black! 

 

When chemists die they barium! 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 

Due to the sudden hard lockdown resulting from the Covid-19 situation, our first regular meeting for 2021 

turned into a Zoom on-line meeting with 14 of our 22 Members attending. It was scheduled to be a Club 

Forum anyway, and a number of topics were addressed. 

Graham McHarrie gave an update on the East Java Hearing project particularly in the light of Marie 

Kormendy’s passing away. Don Holywell and Graham will be meeting with the Rotary Club of Mount Lawley 

representatives in order to discuss some suitable way of remembering Marie whose funeral was attended 

by many people including Pres. Jeremy. We discussed our fund-raising Fete and what might transpire in 

2021; our recruitment efforts are an ongoing commitment for all Members; our recent BBQ at the Bowling 

Club went off well, but there are lessons to be learnt on the catering front; Don Holywell will be asked to 

give the Club an update on our past Exchange Student Jaz Hernando’s news, and Pres.Jeremy reported 

that he has attended various District things which are now ‘cranking up’! 
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